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Comments: I strongly oppose the idea of having a expanded shooting range anywhere near Kaffe West Camp

Creek. There's a danger forest fires, as well as stray bullets. In addition my dog whines constantly when

someone is shooting. I know people with guns like to go target shooting, but it is not fair that they do this at the

expense of other people, not to mention the fire danger. Thank you.

 

James Knipe


